
Upcoming Mayoral and City Council 

Elections 

 
The City of Coquille will have an election for the positions of Mayor and three 

City Councilors (Mayor – a two-year term; Councilors – a four-year term) to be 

held on November 6, 2018. Interested citizens may obtain information and file 

with the City Elections Officer at the Coquille City Hall located at 851 Central 

Boulevard, Coquille or call 541-396-2115 Monday through Friday from 9am to 

12pm and 1pm to 4pm from May 30, 2018 through August 28, 2018. Candidates 

filing by petition are asked to file before 4pm on August 21, 2018. To qualify, a 

citizen must be a registered voter and must have resided within the City of 

Coquille for at least one year preceding the election date. 

 


